Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

'Rick Horn'; (Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com); Walter Sprague (WSprague@pcandf.com); Roe,

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 5:19 PM
To: 'Dennis Dettloff'
Cc:
Dilan, Env. Health
Subject:

Dear Mr. Dettloff,

R0O219 - UNOCAL 5043, 449 Hegenberger, Oakland CA

| was reviewing the Stakeholder Contact Update ANTEA provided to Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH)
dated September 11, 2013 for RO219 - UNOCAL 5043, 449 Hegenberger. The stakeholder contact information provided
ACEH appears to be missing two Responsible Parties- Kayo Qil, property owner from 2004 to 2008, and the current
property owners- Convenience Retailers LLC, 2008 to present. Please explain the relationship of Pacific Convenience &
Fuels (PCF). Are they the station operator? PCF was not a property owner. Additionally please provide contact names
and contact information, including email addresses, for Kayo Oil and Convenience Retailers LLC.

Thank you,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




